
McNeil Canyon Elementary 
Site Council Meeting 
23 April 24 
 
Members Present:  Pete Swanson, Joy Overson, Ashley Hanson, Wendy Weber, and Mark Marette,  
 
Members Absent: Jamie Pennington & Scott Turkington 
 
Others Present:  None 
 
The meeting was called to order at 3:26pm. 
 
Public Presentation: 
None 
 
Site News:  
Pete went through the 710 pupil accounts and explained how we have used some of those funds this year. He 
talked about using some of the ski funds to purchase additional equipment for the biathlon program. He also 
discussed purchasing a collapsible ice rink perimeter that would help the rink stay frozen for an extended 
period.  
Pete talked about the site council positions opening and that we will be holding the voting during our spring 
concert on Thursday, May 2nd for these three positions.  

  
KPBSD Budget: 
Pete reviewed the information about the current KPBSD budget proposals that he shared with staff last week. 
He talked about the 8 million that the feds are holding from the state of Alaska for the required COVID funding 
conditions. If the state follows through, then KPBSD will see some of those funds. The current district budget 
proposed does not affect McNeil too much. Our staffing should remain the same.  
 
McNeil 40th Celebration: 
Everything is coming together and has been shared with the community through the McNeil Canyon Facebook 
page and Homer News. The art installation is in motion with the help of local artist and retired McNeil teacher, 
Debbie Piper, to commemorate this anniversary.  
 
FY24 Meeting Dates & Times: 
None 
 
The meeting adjourned at 4:00pm 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Joy Overson 
 


